
 

January 2012 

Dear Miss Clovis Rodeo Contestant; 
 

It’s that time of year . . . . The Board of Directors of the Clovis Rodeo and Festival Association 
are extending an invitation to all eligible contestants between the ages of 17 and 22 sponsored 
by their school, community equestrian organization or service club to compete for the title of 
“Miss Clovis Rodeo 2012”. 
 

All of the information, rules, and requirements regarding the 2012 Clovis Rodeo Queen contest 
are currently available on our website at www.clovisrodeo.com.  Once at our official website 
please click on “Events” then “Rodeo Queen”.  Once at the Queen Page please be sure to print 
and read all of the information for our contest: 
 

“Letter to Potential Contestants” 
“Eligibility and Rules” 

“Application for Clovis Rodeo Queen” 
“Essay Guidelines” 

“Photographic Guidelines” 
 

Once you have read through the information and have made the decision to compete for this 
coveted title, please be sure to get your signed application, essay, and pictures in the mail as soon 
as possible.  Remember your application packet must be postmarked by Friday, February 10, 
2012. 
 

If you are unable to access the internet and are interested in receiving an application packet by 
mail, please call Stacey Brinkley (559.287.8514) and a packet will be mailed to you. 
 

We thank you for your interest in our competition and look forward to receiving your 
application and meeting you at the Mandatory Orientation Lunch on Saturday, February 25, 
2012, 12:00pm (noon) at Andiamo Ristorante Italiano, 1275 Shaw Avenue, Suite 120, Clovis, 
CA 93612 (559.298.3196). 
 

If you have any questions or need more information, please contact Terrie Valdero at 
559.907.5586. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mark Thompson – Chairperson 
and the entire “Miss Clovis Rodeo” Queen Committee 
 

http://www.clovisrodeo.com/

